
TGI Fridays Boneless Chicken Bites Recall Dec. 15,

2023

Dec. 15: Simmons Prepared Foods Inc. is recalling about 26,550 pounds of TGI Fridays
boneless chicken bites because they might have pieces of clear, hard plastic in them.

Products affected: The recall affects 15-oz cartons of "TGI Fridays Boneless Chicken
Bites - Honey BBQ Chicken", lot code KL3K03, with a "Best By" date of 12/26/2024 and
the establishment number "P-20287" inside the USDA mark of inspection.

What to do if you have the product(s): Don't eat the chicken bites. You can throw
them away or take them back to where you bought them. If you have questions, call
Simmons Prepared Foods at (800) 280-7185 or the USDA Meat and Poultry Hotline at
888-MPHotline (888) 674-6854.

https://www.fsis.usda.gov/recalls-alerts/simmons-prepared-foods-inc--recalls-boneless-chicken-bites-products-due-possible



